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Once the formal business of the AGM was concluded, playing at the October meeting opened with Marg Hall’s arrangement of Three Polish Carols: Today in Bethlehem, Little Baby Jesus and In the Quiet Night.  Following a pause for tea, Christmas music was set aside for the time being, as members turned their attention to the West of Severn suite, comprising three traditional Welsh melodies in settings by Alyson Lewin: Tros Y Gareg (Crossing the Stone), Bugeilio’r Gwenith Gwyn (Watching the White Wheat) and Hela’r Ysgyfarnog (Hunting the Hare).  The meeting was then brought to a close by a broadside ballad of the early nineteenth century, and a country dance tune from the seventeenth century, respectively contained within an arrangement of English music by Stanley Taylor entitled Fantasia on Polly Oliver and Gathering Peascods. 
The next meeting will be held at 2.30 pm on Saturday 18th November at Attleborough Baptist Church, 29 The Green CV11 4JZ.  Visitors and new members will be made very welcome.  For details, e-mail nuneaton@srp.org.uk or telephone 024 76737236, and find us on Facebook 
@ Nuneaton Branch of The Society of Recorder Players. 
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